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27th February 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
Visit to the V&A Museum, London. 

 

On Wednesday 15th March, Year 5 children will be visiting the V&A Museum in London.  The purpose of this 
visit is for the children to learn about the Great Exhibition and other aspects of Victorian life. Children will have 
the opportunity to take part in a workshop and a guided tour around certain aspects of the museum. There will 
also be a small section with artefacts from Maharaja Ranjit Singh Ji’s reign, which we also hope to visit. 
 
 

Additionally, children will be given time to visit the gift shop. If you would like your child to make a purchase, 
we recommend that they bring no more than £10, which should be brought in on the day of the visit and kept 
in a small secure bag or purse, clearly labelled with their name.  
 

We will be leaving school by 9.30am and hope to return by 3.30pm. The children will be accompanied and 
supervised by adults throughout the entire visit and every care will be taken to ensure the safety and welfare of 
your child.  
 

The cost of the visit, including travel by coach, will be £6.50.  Children will need to bring their own packed lunch 
in a plastic bag, labelled with their name.  Children entitled to free school meals will be provided with a packed 
lunch by Harrisons.  
 

Please complete the slip below return to your child’s class teacher, in a marked envelope, with payment. If 
you are paying by cash, please bring the exact payment as we cannot provide change. Alternatively you can 
pay via school money online www.schoolmoney.co.uk by Wednesday 8th March 2017. 
 

Thank you,    
 
Miss J. Badhan and Mr. A. Wells 
Year 5 teachers 
 

 

 

Children’s reply slip - Visit to Victorian and Albert Museum, London, Wednesday 15th March 2017 
 

 
Child’s name _____________________________ in class _______________________      
 
 

          I enclose £6.50           I have paid the school online     
 
 
 
 

Signed__________________________        Date________________________ 
 

Please return to your child’s teacher in a marked envelope with £6.50 enclosed 

Khalsa Primary School 
Promoters: Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha, Southall 

 

Norwood Green Road, Southall, UB2 4LA  020 8574 9045 / Fax: 020 8574 0108 

Email: info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk; Website: www.khalsaschool.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Ms P. K. Sehmi 
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